
Mon 11/11 Remembrance Day

Tues 12/11 Canteen orders due

Tues 12/11 Music Lessons

Tues 12/11 Transition

Wed 13/11 Big River Films
Festival

Wed 13/11 P&C Meeting @
5:30pm

Frid 15/11 Canteen

Mon 18/11 MNC Cricket Trials

Tues 19/11 Transition

Tues 19/11 Music Lessons

Tues 19/11 SGHS Extra Transition
Day

Congratulations to all the students from the
Clarence Valley who participated at the

Jacaranda Schools Day. 
The day showcased the talent of all the
students, with everyone pushing through

their nerves to put on a fantastic
performance. Well done!
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Important Dates

Excellence  Innovation
Opportunity Success

11th Novemberr 2024 

Jacaranda 
Schools day



POSITIVE BEHAVIOURS FOR LEARNING - PBL 
OUR CORE VALUES ACROSS THE SCHOOL ARE TO

PROMOTE THE SCHOOL COMMUNITY TO BE SAFE,
SUPPORTIVE AND RESPECTFUL. 

What is happening in the 1/2
Classroom

This term has begun with a “bounce” in
Year 1 / 2! We proudly participated in
the Jacaranda Schools display at
Market Square by performing our
basketball percussion item (and it was
tricky to control those basketballs).
Many of us then joined further
Jacaranda festivities on Thursday and
Saturday and enjoyed sharing our
experiences with the class.
Earlier in the term, 1 /2 students were
amazed at our first fete at UPS. A huge
success with smiles all round. The
Haunted House, organised by 3 /4 was
scary; yet many of us kept going back
in! Monty, Thomas and Daisy were
interviewed by the live radio station on
site too. What was your favourite stall?
We have been studying an information
text on flowers and have learnt some
awesome vocabulary like ‘variegated,’
‘sepal,’ ‘filament’, and ‘pollinators’. Each
student is focusing on completing tasks
related to the success criteria
discussed each lesson.
Mathematics has involved mutiplication
and division and many of us have
realised the link between these two
operations.
Mrs Lawson has taught 1 /2 how to use
.

the platform CANVA. We have typed
our work, added pictures from online
sources, and added photos of ourselves
showing emotions. How clever!
Completing drills in Typing Tournament
has also been beneficial for our typing
skills.
1 /2 would like to welcome the precious
new additions to the Shawyer and Hall
families. Babies are so special.
Congratulations to both families.
The remainder of the term will see us
continuing to learn in our supportive
environment, with encouragement from
Mrs Lawson and Mrs D. Term 4 is always
busy and we still have several outings to
go. We cannot believe that 2024 has
gone so fast!

Regards,
Mrs Lawson, Mrs D and students of 1/ 2
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Assembly  7th November 2024

Kindergarten Awards
 Congratulations:

Sonny, Jesse, Jameson and David

1/2 Awards
 Congratulations:

Riley, Arlo, Felicity, Eden, Ruby, Daisy, Everett,
Oceana and Ashton

3/4 Awards
 Congratulations:

Jackson, Freddy, Ashton, Maverick, Lawson, Leon,
Jack, Rothnak and Carla

5/6 Awards
 Congratulations:

Violet, Mackenna, Ida, Alexander, Calum,
Grace, Charlie and Spencer

Our next assembly will take place21st November, 2024

Principal Awards
 Congratulations:

Callie, Calum, Freddy, William, Thomas, Remy, Harper
and Coen

Special Principal Awards
 Congratulations:

Calum



ULMARRA 
Public School

Dear Ulmarra Public School Community,
We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you! Recently, Ulmarra Public School participated in the
New South Wales Department of Education’s External Validation process. This important evaluation allows
schools to reflect on their practices and performance against the School Excellence Framework, which
aims to ensure that all students receive a high-quality education.
During this rigorous process, our school was validated as excelling in 13 elements of the framework, with
the 14th element recognised as sustaining and growing. This achievement reflects our commitment to
continuous improvement and excellence in education.
Our lead panellist and peer principal had some wonderful feedback for us, stating, “You should be
incredibly proud of your school and how far you've shifted the practices in the last few years. We could see
the collective team effort and the way you go far above and beyond for your students and community.”
These words reinforce the dedication and passion that our staff demonstrate daily.
I would like to take this opportunity to extend my heartfelt thanks to all our staff for their hard work and
contributions to the submission for external validation. Your commitment to our students and the broader
community is truly commendable and has played a vital role in achieving these outstanding results.
As the Principal of Ulmarra Public School, I am incredibly proud of what we have accomplished together.
These results are a testament to the amazing work we are doing, and I am excited about the future as we
continue to strive for excellence in everything we do.
Thank you for your ongoing support as we work together to foster a positive and enriching learning
environment for our students.
Warm regards,
Mrs Rhodes
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